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NEWSLETTER
ISSUE DATE

11th January 2024

Dear parents & carers,
Happy New Year to you all. 
The children have all settled well into the new term 
and have been busy practising our new Behaviour 
Habits including ‘Wonderful Walking’ and ‘Super 
Sitting’. Ask them to explain it and demonstrate. 

We already have lots going on in school and will be 
sure to keep you updated. 

                                   Vicki Masters   Head Teacher

 

   



                                           
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Thursday 11th January      Young Voices (Choir) Concert

Friday                   12th January            Bonsai visiting Gurdwara 

Tuesday               16th January             Reading open morning all 
                     More info to follow.

Tuesday               16th January            Beaumanor information meeting.
                                                               5pm-6pm

Thursday              25th January             Y5-Y6 Athletics 

Monday                 5th-7th February     Y2&Y3 Beaumanor Residential        

Please Remember

Wednesdays; Y5 Upper String Project
Wednesday’s Y6 Swimming(Selected Only)

Thursdays ; Y3 Strings Project

Academy Update

We are hoping that we will officially join 
the E-ACT family on 1st February 2024. 
We will of course, keep you updated. 



Attendance Matters

Weekly Class Attendance for: Monday 18th December- 
Wednesday 20th December

Class Attendance %

Ash 88.9

Fir 87.3

Oak 88.7

Lime 88.7

Birch 96.3

Palm 82.7

Class Attendance %

Willow 92.5

Yew 90.8

Maple 90

Poplar 95.6

Acer 94.4

Bonsai 86.7

Sequoia 91.4

Sycamore 92.3

Banyan 91

Our overall attendance for the last week of term was 
90.6%! - This is much lower than our target (In line with The 
National Average, which is currently 93.4%)
We must improve this! 

Promoting positive attendance is everyone’s responsibility 
and we appreciate your support with this. If you have any 
concerns or difficulties with your child’s attendance, please 
contact Mrs Best as soon as possible so that we can support 
and offer help where possible. 
mrs.best@thegrangeschooldaventry.net



A Spotlight on 
Special Needs


